
 
PETITION – DUPLICATION OF MICKLEHAM ROAD 

 
 To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria  
 
The Petition of certain citizens of Greenvale draws to the attention of the House issues relating to the need to duplicate Mickleham Road from 
Somerton Road to Craigieburn Road.  The current road does not meet the needs of the volume of traffic utilising it and is a safety concern. 
 
The petitioners therefore request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria begin the process of putting into place the planning for and 
construction of the road. 
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